
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE

ADAMS COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT

The Adams County Regional Sewer District will hold a public hearing during 
their monthly board meeting at 12:00 p.m. on November 9, 2018 at the Adams 
County Service Complex, located at 313 W. Jefferson Street, Decatur, IN 46733, 
to present and receive public comments on the District’s 2018 Sanitary Sewer 
Improvements – Preliminary Engineering Report.  The report summarizes the 
plan for extension of municipal sanitary sewers to existing septic tank relief 
areas known as Linn Grove, Rivare (Bobo), Barrington Woods, Preble, Peterson, 
Monmouth Extended and Clem’s Lake that demonstrates the District’s efforts 
to comply with the requirements of the Indiana Department of Environmental 
Management’s State Revolving Loan Fund.  A summary of this report will be 
presented at this hearing.  The completed Preliminary Engineering Report is 
available for public inspection and review at the following locations:

1. Adams County RSD – 313 W. Jefferson Street, Room 115, Decatur, 
IN 46733
2. Adams Public Library – 128 3rd Street, Decatur, IN 46733
3. Berne Public Library – 166 N. Sprunger Street, Berne, IN 46711

The Public is invited to appear and speak on the merits of the proposed Report 
and Plan at the public hearing.  Written comments concerning the Reports 
may be filed at anytime prior to the hearing and for a period of ten (10) days 
following the hearing in the District Office located at 313 W. Jefferson Street, 
Room 115, Decatur, IN 46733.  Written comments will also be accepted during 
the hearing.  For further information, call the District Office at (260)-724-2995 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.

Shannon Smitley
President
October 24, 2018
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